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ENEWETAK RADIOLOGICAL SUPPORT PROJECT

The attached letter from M. E. Gates, Manager, NVOO, raises a
number of very pertinent and pointed questions about the
Enewetak situation. We need to get our own house in order
internally. In addition we need to get the reaction of DNA to
the general content of the letter.

-QES take the lead; prepare for me a letter to DNA asking for
their review and response to the attached materials.

    rman
Ang Assistant Secretary

for Environment

Attachment:
{tr to JL fm M. E. Gates,

Mar., NVOO, dtd 12/6/77

cc: M. E. Gates, Manager
NVOO
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